
I am writing to object to the proposal to build 24 houses on the car park.

I am aware that this car park was an important part of the Cycle Enfield scheme on the 
A105 (Green Lanes) and that in 2016 the council decided that it was necessary to mitigate 
for the loss of about 14% of the on street parking in Winchmore Hill Broadway because 
this would have an unacceptable impact on local businesses and shops. That is still true 
today and therefore I do not support the council's decision to change its mind and to now 
build on this car park as part of the Enfield Local Plan.
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